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To whom it may concern

My name is Alinta Leaver of 54 Hope Drive Bungendore.

I strongly object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago.

I believe that Veolia’s toxic industrial waste incinerator poses a health risk to humans

and animals in the region.

Of particular concern are the following:

1. The incinerator proposal will emit toxic air pollution which will spread throughout the
region.

2. Pollution from the proposed incinerator could lead to damage to lung function, cardiac
disease and death. In addition to polluting the air, toxins may build up in the
environment over time in soil and water.

3. Food contaminated by incinerator toxins can cause cancer, miscarriage, infant deaths,
developmental delays, reproductive issues, heart disease and respiratory impairment.

4. Veolia’s record of polluting local groundwaters (EPA prevention notice in October
2022) proves they cannot be trusted to safely manage this project.

5. The incinerator will cause an intergenerational burden and legacy of toxins which
cannot be allowed to go ahead.

Kind regards

Alinta Leaver

I am lodging an objection and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration.

I attempted to access the portal but was unable to get it to work.

Waste incineration is the most inefficient and expensive way to generate
energy and manage waste. It is the
most emissions
-
intensive form of
power generation
, emitting 1.7 times as much greenhouse gases (GHGs)
per unit of electricity produced compared to coal
-
fired power plants. The
cost of energy generation is nearly
four times higher than solar power
and onshore wind energy, twice as much as natural gas, and 25 percent
more expensive than coal
-
fired power plants.
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